
 

 

 

 

SICM2 SUMMER WORKSHOP PRESENTS 
 

NISSEQUOGUE RIVER CANOE TRIP 

Saturday, July 12, 2014 

Take a scenic and leisurely canoe trip on the Nissequogue River.  Enjoy Long Island’s 
abundant bird life and pristine salt marsh environment as you paddle this 5 ½ mile stretch of 
unspoiled river water. A relaxing and easy paddling experience for the canoeing beginner or 

advanced water enthusiast. 

 

 
*Canoe trip available to SICM2 workshop participants only 

*This activity is free of charge and optional for all SICM2 workshop participants 
*Advanced reservations are required through the online workshop registration form; 

Registration Deadline May 30th 
 
Pick Up Time: 11:00 am 

Pick Up Location: SAC Loop (see campus map) 

You will be dropped off at the Paul T. Given County Park where you will depart on your canoe 
voyage. The 5 ½ mile river stretch takes approximately 2 ½ hours to paddle. Your destination 
will be the Nissequogue River State Park where you will be picked up and returned to Stony 
Brook University. Lunch will not be provided, however you are welcome to bring your own, 
which you can eat at various picnic sites along the way. Life preservers will be provided. 

Return Pick Up Time: 3:00 pm 

Return Drop-Off Location: SAC Loop 


